
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
The Prince Edward Board of Supervisors and County Planning Commission will hold a 

Joint Work Session on Tuesday, October 17, 2023 commencing at 5:30 p.m. at the Robert Russa 
Moton Museum, 900 Griffin Blvd, Farmville, VA, to kickoff the Prince Edward County 
Comprehensive Plan Update.  

 
Additional information regarding the Kickoff Work Session Agenda is available for public 

review on the County’s web site at www.co.prince-edward.va.us or in the Prince Edward County 
Administrator’s Office, 111 N. South Street, 3rd Floor, Farmville, VA.  It is the County’s intent to 
comply with the Americans with Disabilities Act.  Should you have questions or require special 
accommodations, please contact the County Administrator’s Office at 434-392-8837. 
 

### 

http://www.co.prince-edward.va.us/

